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MILK HAULERS ARE NOT EXEMPT  

FROM WEATHER-RELATED COMMERCIAL TRAVEL BANS 

 

Milk haulers are not exempt from weather-related commercial travel bans in 

Pennsylvania. 

 

The Pennsylvania State Senate passed legislation during its last session that would allow 

licensed milk haulers to transport milk on highways during weather-related commercial travel 

bans.  The legislation was not passed by the State House of Representatives, so it was not 

enacted.   

 

To become law, the legislation will have to be re-introduced in the current legislative 

session.  If you have any questions or comments regarding this potential legislation, please 

contact your legislators. 

 

 

     PENNSYLVANIA MILK BOARD 

 ______________________________________ 

     Elizabeth Albright, Secretary 

 

 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE THIS INFORMATION IN AN ALTERNATE FORMAT, CALL 

(717) 787-4194 OR 800-654-5984 (PA RELAY SERVICE FOR TDD USERS). 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Milk Board 

2301 North Cameron Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17110-9408 

 
 


